From: MN Senate Postmaster

To: Sheer, Jennifer L. (CMS/CMCS)

Date: * No Date *

Subject: Thank you for contacting Sen. John Marty

Attachment(s): 0

Room 119 State Office Building 100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. St. Paul, MN 55155-1206

Dear Friend,

Thank you for contacting me through the Minnesota Senate's electronic mail system. I regret to inform you that because of the volume of SPAM I have received, I am only able to respond to messages that are sent electronically from the message form on the Senate Web site at:

http://www.senate.mn/senatormartyemail

This form includes a place for both your address and email so that we can respond whenever possible.

Please be assured that any message that you send me through the message form will be brought to my attention.

Thanks again for your interest.

Sincerely,

John Marty Senator, MN District 54

Please use the following form to contact Senator John Marty with your comments and concerns.

http://www.senate.mn/senatormartyemail

P.S. Please do NOT reply to this email.